
 

 

 

 

12th June 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope you have all had a wonderful weekend and enjoyed the fabulous weather we are 
experiencing now.  Today marks the start to a very busy week, with “A” band of Year 7 visiting Box 
Hill and “B” band visiting tomorrow.  On Wednesday, our silver DofE students will start their 
expedition.  If your child is participating in any of these trips, please ensure that they are prepared 
to be out in the heat with plenty of water, sun block and appropriate sun hats.  
 
Housepoints 
Congratulations to 8A1 for achieving the most improved amount of house points earned last week. 
 
Recalibration 
As a school, we continue to work with feedback from all members of our community to further 
improve our practice.  Recently, Mr Currie has been working hard to ensure that all our students 
are aware of our high expectations and how they need to be met on a daily basis.  Therefore, we 
have reviewed our detention system to place more emphasis on students taking responsibility for 
their actions. 
 
Upcoming events for this half term: 
12 June Yr 7 Box Hill Trip (please make sure you have completed the consent form) 
13 June Yr 7 Box Hill Trip (please make sure you have completed the consent form) 
15-17 June Yr 10 Silver DofE 
22 June Yr 7/8/9 reports to parents 
27 June Yr 10 Taster day at East Surrey College 
W/b 3 June OMG Week 
5 July  Sports Day 
10 July  Yr 8/9 vaccination catch-up 
12 July  Yr 10 Reigate College taster day 
13 July  School production 
14 July  School production 
18 July  Reserve sports day 
20 July  Awards Evening 
21 July  End of term - School closes at 1:00pm for students 
 
Best wishes 

 
Mrs J Trimnell 
 

 


